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Upcoming dates & information for Devonshire Families

SeeSaw Update

As you may know, our SeeSaw is disconnected as of last week with
the implementation of SB29. Senate Bill 29, that went into effect on
Thursday, October 24, limits the use of certain educational
technologies and supports data privacy for students. | am working
closely with SeeSaw and our legal team to get back up and running
with SeeSaw.

= Inthe interim, please use email to contact your child's teacher -
you can find their email(s) here.

= Additionally, if you need immediate assistance, please contact the Main Office at (614) 365

5335.

You can read more about Senate Bill 29 here, and Devonshire's commitments here.

Click Here for Devonshire Staff Contact Info

Renovations - Summer 2025!

I am thrilled to share that our building is scheduled for renovations l'i"':,?l’l""'"" i
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families, students, and teachers about things they would like to see CONSTRUCTION
addressed. Please make your voice heard, and complete this survey e 1)
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Halloween at Devonshire

This week surely brings a lot of anticipation with Halloween on
Thursday. This year, we will allow students to wear costumes to
school provided that the costumes:

Do not involve blood or gore
Do not have weapons

Do not have masks

Are school appropriate

Students wishing to participate, should come to school in their cosutmes. There will be no school-
wide celebration, however, individual classrooms may choose to celebrate through different
academically rich activities.

Friday, November 1, will surely be a challenging day for us all as we work to de-candy ourselves.
Please refrain from sending your student to school with any candy.

Need a refresher on our School Policies?

Click below to view our School Handbook.

Devonshire Family/Student Handbook
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THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING TO YOUR SCHOOL!
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It is Book Fair time! Stop by Wednesday, November 6th (3:45-5pm) or during Literacy Night (Nov. 7
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Can't make it to the Book Fair? You can also shop online-click below to shop online.

Click Here to Shop Devonshire's Book Fair Online

Climbing Unit Starts NEXT WEEK!!

Our climbing unit begins on Monday, 11/4! We are so excited to be climbing again. Please make
sure your child wears tennis shoes, and proper attire for climbing during the next six weeks.
Students who wear crocs, etc., will not be able to climb.

Please reach out to Coach Scott if you have any questions about climbing.

Coach Scott: KScotte834@columbus.k12 oh.us

Vaccine Clinic Coming to Devonshire

Columbus Public Health will be at Devonshire on Tuesday, December 3rd for FREEFIu Vaccines! If
you're interested, please complete the consent form below for your student. (Note: One form per
student. 2 students? 2 forms.)

Click Here to Complete Vaccine Consent

November & December Events at Devonshire

November

11/4 - Climbing Begins

11/5- No School - Professional Development Day
11/7 - Literacy Night (4:30-6:30pm)

11/8 - Last Day for Book Fair

11/25-11/29 - No School - Wellness Week
December

12/3 - Columbus Public Health Vaccine Clinic - Click here to register
12/4 - School Smiles

12/5 - School Smiles

12/19 - Winter Concert @ Woodward Park MS

How To Contact Devonshire



DevonshireES@columbus.k12.o0h.us | (614) 365-5335

Absence Excuses & Notifications
Attendance.Devonshire@columbus. k12.oh.us | (380) 997-0247

Dr. Peddle, Principal




